
2020 AAU Girls 18’s National Championships Referee Invitation 

This is your official invitation to officiate at the 2020 AAU Girls 18’s National Championships.  If you attended the 

first event last year, thanks for being there.  I’m sure this year’s event will be even better.   

The registration form to officiate is posted to my website at omnevb.net – new page – AAU Girls 18’s.  Since this is 

a national championship, referees with a National rating will be accepted first.  Please register by February 1.  

Your acceptance will be sent by February 15.   

You must be an AAU member to referee at this event.  Hotels will be available for out-of town referees.   Referees 

will be provided with ½ hotel room (shared with another referee).  If you are from Florida and you plan to work 

this event, make sure you have marked yourself as ‘UNAVAILABLE’ in the Florida Region NOVA system and that 

you have marked yourself as ‘UNAVAILAVBLE’ for any other Florida Region assignor. 

If you have any questions, just let me know.  Thank you for your interest in AAU Volleyball. 


